
This is an informational Bulletin draft for
Sunday January 31, 2021.  No morning

services were held due to inclement weather.

CBC Opportunities/Announcements

Our Deacon of the week is Lisa Ridenhour 
and if you need anything, please give her a 
call. Phone 336-752-2762.  Lisa is here to 
serve you with any of your needs.

THE DEACONS AND THE PASTOR 
RECOMMEND:

 Worshipers wear face coverings: 
masks are provided in the foyer 

 Social distancing for seating
 Tithes/Offerings will be received in 

the foyer upon entering/departing.
 It is the church’s desire that all 

worshipers feel safe and be safe in 
all the services and activities.

The Deacons and the Pastor praise God 
for each of you who has gone through the
Covid 19 Virus.  We are thankful that you
continue to improve.  We hope that very 
soon we may all have the vaccine and a 
greater sense of normality in our lives.



Prayer Bears

Do you have any stuffed teddy bears you 
can donate?  The children of the church are 
going to start sending prayer bears to people 
in our church and community needing 
prayer.  If you have any that you could 
donate, please place them in the box in front 
of the church office.  We will sanitize them 
before distributing them to people in need.  
If you know of someone who we could pray 
for, please put his/her name in the prayer 
bear box in the foyer.  Thank you for your 
help.  Our prayer is that this will help people
who are in need of God’s love and healing, 
while teaching our children the power of 
prayer.

Kids’ Club Volunteers

God has been working and making a way for
Kids’ Club to grow in numbers each 
Saturday.  However, we need a few more 
volunteers.  Please let us know if you are 
willing to help one Saturday each month.  It 
is such a blessing to watch these kids as they
play and learn more about God’s love.

Stacey & Jason (336-239-7865)



CHURCHLAND BAPTIST CHURCH
ONGOING COMMUNITY

MINISTRIES

West Davidson Food Pantry and Clothes Closet

Food, monetary gifts are always needed and 
appreciated.  Plus in May and November the
church provides volunteers to work the 
Pantry and Clothes Closet.  For the month of
December the WDFP served 112 
Households, 668 people, 203 Christmas 
meals and 236 backpacks. 
 It’s Soup-er Bowl Time.  We are collecting 
soup for the month of February.  You can 
bring cans of soup or you can donate money 
to Harold and I.  We will do the shopping for
you.

PRAYER CONCERNS

Currently Active in the Military Service
MAJ GEN Tony Bauernfeind
MSG Andrew Barbee
CAPT Nathaniel Lee Crouch
E-3 Jakob (Clay) Bowen

Nursing Home/Shut-ins/Long Term
Concerns

* Lula Grubb * Sue Williams
* Kaye Mischler * Kathy Davis
* Dot Walser * Karen Williams
   Jeff Patterson
Please remember the following concerns in 
your prayers.  Concerns will be published 
for two weeks unless additional time is 
requested.



Family & Friends
*If you have concerns that you wish to have 
listed, please contact the church office, the 
pastor, or one of our deacons.  
Kay Beck – double pneumonia - 
improving
Mabel Beebe’s sister – Susie - improving
Christine Williams – continued health 
issues
Gerri Hartley – 2/11 Surgery
Jason Rogers’ – father improving at home
Roy Hicks’ wife – improving at home
Rodney McLean and family in death of 
his aunt
Jackie Stiffel – cataract surgery on 2/3
Rodney McLean’s granddaughter 
A friend request for a family with several 
health concerns: for God to minister to 
unborn baby, mother with covid, husband
with carbon dioxide poisoning.

Church Body: Enclosed is a form for a Love
Offering for Cancer Services of Davidson 
County.  Fill out the form; drop it along with
your check payable to Cancer Services of 
Davidson County in offering plate; we will 
take care of sending all contributions to 
them or if you prefer to mail yourself – send 
to Cancer Services of Davidson County – 25
West 6th Ave., Lexington, N. C., 27295. This 
offering will be open through the month of 
January.  If you have any questions, see 
Karen Lee Allen. Thank you Karen Allen, 
Treasurer and Finance Committee.



Nursery Workers
Feb. 7    Lisa Ridenhour, Sandra Beck
Office Secretaries
Jan. 31     Jean Shaver, Nancy Swicegood
Feb. 7      Jean Shaver, Nancy Swicegood
Counting Committee
Jan. 31        Karen Allen, Pam Phipps
Feb. 7         Karen Allen, Rita Caudle

Church Staff
Interim Pastor – Jerry P. Wilkes                      
Chairman/Diaconate –Karen Allen             
Director of Music – Rodney McLean           
Organist – Roy Hicks                                     
Pianist – Tracey Shoaf                                    
Assistant Pianist – Jan Shepherd                                
Secretary – Barbara Bostian                      
Youth Leader – Nolan Shoaf

 For more information, visit our website:
www.churchlandbaptistchurch.org

Telephone 336.752.2741

                  
CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Sunday, January 31
9:30 a.m.   Choir Practice
10:00 a.m. Sunday School
11:00 a.m. Morning Worship
6:00 p.m.  Youth Meet

Monday, February 1
7:00 p.m.   Finance committee meeting

Wednesday, February 3
6:30 p.m.   Prayer and Scripture

Thursday, February 4
7:00 p.m.   Building & Grounds meeting

Saturday, February 7
5:00-7:00 p.m.  Kids Club
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